
NEWS RELEASE 
Sacred Heart Catholic School Gives from the Heart! 
Kirkland Lake, October 11, 2011:   

Sacred Heart Catholic School is number one when it comes to collecting food 
for those in need.   

The students brought in over 1000 items of canned goods and other food 
items for the KL Food Bank.  The staff also donated all of their dress-down 
Friday money from last year (almost $450) to the Food Bank. Congratulations 
to the Students and Staff at Sacred Heart Catholic School who know the 
meaning of giving and sharing what they have!  

A special congratulations to Adam Orth's Gr. 7 class who brought in 367 food 
items alone!  (pictured below) 

 

Cheryl Ricco, Sacred Heart Catholic School Principal, commented “We are all so proud 

of our students for collecting so many food items for the KL Food Bank.  This food will go 

a long way to helping those who do not have what we have.   Also a special thanks to 

the staff for their monetary donation.   Every little bit helps and I know it comes from the 

heart – I’m so very proud of our Sacred Heart Catholic School family.” 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


